
January 27, 2019 

I am incredibly proud and deeply grateful for the news I am about to 
share. With the impending close of our Conference financial books for 
2018, our OCWM receipts from local churches and individuals were 
within $1,500 of our 2018 OCWM budget of $848,682. Since coming to 
our Conference five years ago, our OCWM shortfall has been in the 
$20,000-$30,000 range. In one year we cut that shortfall by more than 
ninety-four percent!  

Furthermore, in the last week of the year, we received an anonymous,  
individual contribution to our Conference for $2500. So dear friends, we 
can say, faithfully and legitimately, that we ended 2018 over our OCWM 
contribution budget by $1,000!!!  We will also close out the expense 
side of our financials underbudget.  

This could not have happened without the generous hearts and souls of 
brothers and sisters in every local church making a difference on every 
Sunday with every offering. It could not have happened without the 
hard work of the lay and ordained leaders of our Conference who  
facilitate programs and events with a mindful eye on the faithful  
stewardship of our resources. And it could not have happened  
without the support of a dedicated Conference staff who push us  
every day in a “collaborative direction to effect for God and for good 
the lives of all people living in Southeast Pennsylvania and beyond.” 

I am beyond proud of what we have accomplished. It’s hard NOT to 
wonder, what great thing can (and will) we do next? 

Whatever it is, by the grace of God, it will be so! 

Thanks be to God and to you! 
 

Bill  (Rev. William P. Worley, Conference Minister) 

Great Job PSEC Churches! 

May 24th—26th 

@ Greenville Bible Camp 

Denver, PA 

Open to post-high school and young-adults  

of the PSEC 

Cost: $75.00 (scholarships available) 

Looking for fun, relaxation and excitement all in one weekend?  

Well, look no farther!  The After-Youth Event is the place for you to 

be!  This won’t be the typical youth event you know and love...plan 

on experiencing something new and deeply meaningful. 

 

The weekend will focus on: 

• Deepening your relationship with God and Jesus 

• Reconnecting with old friends & meeting new ones 

• Experiencing different kinds of worship 

• Just having a good time and a chance to recharge! 

 

So, if you’re a young adult and are looking for a quality weekend, 

spend some time at A.Y.E.! 

Register at:   https://psecafteryouth.eventbrite.com  

Contact John Folk (folkjw@gmail.com) or  

Ben Mocarski (renkheb@hotmail.com) for more information! 


